
Cobalt Geosciences, LLC
P.O. Box 82243

Kenmore, Washington 98028

www.cobaltgeo.com (206) 331-1097 

December 7, 2022 

Liang Du 
liangbydu@gmail.com

RE: Plan Review  
Proposed Addition  
7545 E. Mercer Way
Mercer Island, Washington 

In accordance with your authorization, Cobalt Geosciences, LLC has prepared a plan review letter 

for the project.  We have reviewed architectural plans by Atlas Architects dated November 4, 2022 

and structural plans by FT Eng. And Construction Management, LLC dated November 6, 2022  

We have no comments at this time.  We should be on site during construction to verify soil 

bearing of any new foundation elements, any structural fill placement and compaction, and any 

subsurface drainage installation.   

Please contact us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Cobalt Geosciences, LLC 

12/7/2022 
Phil Haberman, PE, LG, LEG  
Principal 


